
 

CBSE Capacity Building Workshop on Prospective Resource Person for  

Environmental Education and conservation of Natural Resources 

 

Date: 27th June 2025 

ITL Public School successfully conducted a Capacity Building Workshop under the CBSE Sankalp Sahodaya 

‘Mentoring the Mentor Programme’ 3.0 on 27th June 2025, focusing on Environmental Education and the 

Conservation of Natural Resources. This STEM-aligned initiative brought together passionate educators and 

prospective CBSE Resource Persons (PRPs) to deepen their understanding of sustainability-oriented teaching 

practices. 

The workshop was led by two esteemed CBSE resource persons—Mrs. Neetu Jhatta, Principal of Wishwood 

Cottage School, and Mr. Pankaj Munjal, educator and transformation coach - who shared powerful insights 

on weaving environmental consciousness into everyday classroom experiences. 

Participants engaged in enriching discussions and hands-on eco-activities such as crafting bird feeders, 

designing coconut-shell planters, and assessing their personal carbon footprints. These activities provided a 

meaningful lens into the environmental impact of individual choices and classroom habits. 

The workshop concluded with active reflections and a renewed collective commitment to fostering 

environmentally aware, responsible learners. 

Together, we educate not just for today—but for a cleaner, greener, and more sustainable tomorrow. 


